
Date:  19 October 2018  

DIARY DATES 

Monday to Friday, 22-26 October - Half term 

Monday, 29 October  - School closed 

Week beginning 29 October - appointments for par-

ents of children with IEPs. 

Wednesday, 31 October - Deadline for secondary 

school applications 

Tuesday, 6 November - Parents’ Evening  

Thursday, 8 November - Parents’ Evening 

Attendance:   88.2% 

OUTSTANDING ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY   Ashley  

FISTRAL         Esme  

MOUSEHOLE    Ted 

TREEN  Willow 

   JIGSAW GIANTS 

GODREVY       Daniel  

FISTRAL         James  

MOUSEHOLE     Lowen 

TREEN     Cameron B  

Parents’ Evenings 

These will be taking place on Tuesday, 6 and Thurs-

day, 8 November.  Godrevy, Fistral and Mousehole 

appointments can be booked  on our website and 

Treen class appointments can be made on the time-

table that Mrs Thomas is putting up outside her 

classroom.  Children with IEPs have an organised 

parent’s meeting the week before  (wk beg 29 Octo-

ber) and class teachers will send an individual letter 

to those concerned; they don’t need to book anoth-

er appointment the following week.  Any problem 

please ask for help in the office. 

SECONDARY TRANSFERS 

If your child is in Year 6, the deadline for applications for a 

place in secondary school is 31 October. 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS  

If you have a child born between 1 September 2014 and 31 

August  2015 you need to apply for a place in Reception 

next September.  The closing date for those applications is 

15 January 2019.  Please ask in the office if you need an 

application form. 

PARKING 

Please note that due to the build-

ing work, you will not be able to 

use the car park at any time unless 

you have made a special arrangement with 

us.   

Please park with care outside school and 

not on the grass verge.   

Roving Reporters   

The Roving Reporters 

Club have produced their 

first newsletter which we 

are sending home today 

to each family.    

 

We will have       

poppies for sale  

in school after  

half term. 
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Breakfast Club  

Don’t forget that our Breakfast Club is open daily 

from 

8.00 am- 8.40 am 

Cost remains the same as last year: 

£3.00 inc breakfast and £2.00 childcare only 

No need to book unless you require breakfast. 

Spare trainers 

Thank you to those who have sent in spare trainers for us to 

keep in school for children who 

forget theirs on PE days.  We 

still need larger sizes for the 

older children so please check 

over the weekend to see if you 

have any larger sizes, particularly adult size 1-3. 

Shoebox Appeal.   

We sent home leaflets re-

cently for the annual 

Shoebox Appeal which is 

part of Operation Christ-

mas Child organised by Samaritan’s Purse.  If 

you would like to fill a Shoebox as a gift for a 

needy child around the world please send it 

into school by Friday, 9 November.  If you 

would like to contribute but cannot fill a 

whole box please send individual items into 

school and these will be used collectively to 

fill boxes. 

The Village Halloween Party is 

taking place on Saturday, 27 October 

from 6 pm onwards in The Star Inn.  

There will be a children’s disco between 6 and 8 

pm, a bonfire, BBQ and punch!  Judging of 

Fancy Dress, Scarecrows and Pumpkins is at 

7.30 pm.  If you are entering a scarecrow 

you might want to attend the Scarecrow 

Workshop on Saturday, 20 October be-

tween 2 and 4 pm in the Methodist Chapel Hall. 

SCHOOL MILK 
 
If you would like your child to have milk in 
school each day you will 
need to register with our 
supplier, which is Cool Milk.  
Under 5s can have this for 
free. 
 
To register your child for 
school milk, please visit 
https://www.coolmilk.com/
register 

THINGS TO RETURN ……. if you have not al-

ready done so: 

Swimming permission slips - some Y1 and Y2 

https://www.coolmilk.com/register
https://www.coolmilk.com/register

